
                          Wield Parish Council 

 
Wield Annual Parish Council Meeting 4 May 2021. 

The meeting was held via Zoom 
Starting at 8.00pm  

 

Minutes 
Those present were: 
Alwin Hutchinson (Chairman), Robert Grande, Kate Gibbons, Nick Lailey, Roland Richardson, Ben 
Robinson and Jean Frost (Clerk). 
14 members of the public were also present 
 

1. Apologies 
There were no apologies 
 

2. Appointment of Chairman 
2.1 Cllr Hutchinson agreed to stand as chairman 

Proposed –  Cllr Kate Gibbons 
Seconded –  Cllr Robert Grande 
Carried unanimously 

 

3. Appointments of officers 
 

2.1 Roads –      Cllr Nick Lailey 
Footpaths –      Cllr Robert Grande 
Website/WhatsApp group -   Cllr Roland Richardson 
Clerk back up    Cllr Gibbons 

 

Cllr Hutchinson thanked all for their work in the previous year. 
 

4. Accounts 
4.1 The accounts are in good standing. A good result was achieved from the appeal for 

a Speed Limit Reminder device (SLR), which was purchased and is now being put to 
good use. The device has not yet been paid for as there is a software glitch. The 
company providing the device are aware and the glitch is being sorted out. Payment 
will come from the 2021/2022 accounting year. 

 

4.2 Proposal – to adopt the accounts as they stand 
Proposed – Cllr Gibbons 
Seconded – Cllr Hutchinson 
Carried unanimously 

 

5. Any other Business 
5.1 A request to put a notice on the parish council website about ground nesting birds 

and livestock (sheep and lambs) in the fields around the area. Residents walking 
dogs are asked to keep them on a lead and to stay on designated foot paths. 
Cllr Hutchinson agreed to add the information to the website.  
 

6. Public (Wield Residents only) comments 
There were none. 


